
 
 

SCOUTS READ SACRED TEXTS WORLDWIDE 

 

Scouting has organized a few larger Councils around the world to read 
the entire sacred texts of the world religions on May 2, 2024. The Greater St. 
Louis Area Council of the B.S.A. is inviting every Scout, over one million 
strong, to read their chosen Sacred Texts on this important day. 
 

The GSLAC encourages Cubs, Scouts BSA, & Venturers to consider 
participating in three ways. 
 

1.  Read your faith’s sacred texts at home with your family. 
2. Ask your faith leader to read at their faith location. Faith leaders may 

suggest the readings, promote, or broadcast this event to the public. 
3. Invite a Scout friend to participate in this event at their home or house of 

worship. 

Follow this link to register under “Scouts Read Sacred Texts Worldwide”:  
https://stlbsa.org/advancement-awards/religious-emblems-program/ 

https://stlbsa.org/advancement-awards/religious-emblems-program/

